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Friends of Loudwater School 

(FOLS) 
 

Dear Reader, 

We have a committee meeting coming up on Tuesday 9th 

October at 7.30pm at the Chequers Inn, Wooburn Green. 

Please do let us know if you would like to attend to find out 

what we’re all about.  We have two new members joining us 

so why not tag along; it would be great to see some more 

new faces. 

 

The Christmas Panto tickets are selling fast; half have gone 

already.  If you wish to secure yours at £21.00 each please 

return your form to a FOLS committee member by 19th 

October. 

FOLS will be on the hill on Friday mornings and at pick up to 

collect your forms, and to make things easier we do accept 

card payments.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 9th October 

FOLS Meeting 

 

Wednesday 31st October 

Bags 2 School 

 

Wednesday 7th November 

Mr India Social Evening 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 
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The school lottery is now closed for this academic year; we 

have 36 entrants so prize money will be £18.00 per month. 

Thank you to those who have entered, especially Foundation 

Stage parents for their early support. The draw for September 

will be announced next week. 

 

 

 

 


